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9th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
  
As you may know, our topic in term 5 is ‘Enchanted Woodland’, with a focus on the 
different plants within a forest. As part of the learning, on Wednesday 11th May 2022 we 
will be taking the children to Westonbirt Arboretum. The coach will leave school at 9am 
and be back in time for the end of the school day.   
 
The children will need to bring sturdy footwear or wellies for walking, a raincoat and 
clothes appropriate for the weather (a raincoat if it is wet or a hat/sun cream if sunny). 
They will also need to bring a water bottle and to be wearing long trousers on the day. 
The children will be provided with a packed lunch. The school office will be in touch to 
confirm meal choices.  
 
To enable our trip to run successfully, we are requesting parent volunteers to accompany 
us on our outing. If you are available on this day, please speak directly to your child’s 
class teacher.  
 
The cost of the trip is £10.41 and is available to pay on the Sims Pay website under the 
‘Trips’ section. Payment is due by 25th March. Please note that the trip will be unable to 
go ahead without sufficient payments. We are very grateful for your support and hope 
that the children will very much enjoy the opportunity to visit the museum. If you are 
unable to pay, or have any further questions, please email 
admin@castlemead.wilts.sch.uk with your queries.  
 
  
If you have any further questions, please email admin@castlemead.wilts.sch.uk with 
your queries.  
  
 
Thank you 
 
Ms Gray and the Year 1 team 
Year 1 Class Teacher  
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Headteacher Mrs Emma Larkham 
Telephone 01225 768641 

email office@castlemead.wilts.sch.uk 
@CastleMeadSch 
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